
 

Class of 2029 
Important Information 

 
 

Registration Information 
 

The following information is intended for students who took the Entrance Exam at Nazareth 
Academy and have received notification of acceptance. 
 

Welcome to the Nazareth Family! 
 
Summer Learning 

Looking for your summer reading assignments? Click here to visit the Summer Learning website. 

 

Freshman Party 

Nazareth is excited to welcome our Class of 2029 to campus for a Freshman Party on Sunday, 
August 10. 
 
Please view the shared invitation and submit your response (one per child) via the QR code no 
later than August 5, 2025. 
 
A reminder with details will be sent a few days before the event. Please contact Kristen Stoetz at 
kstojetz@nazarethacademy.com with any questions. 
 

iPad Class 

Nazareth will be offering three sessions of Technology at Nazareth for incoming students on July 
28-31. This optional course will be taught by Mrs. Claxton, Nazareth’s Education Technology 
Coordinator, and is limited to 15 students each. 
 
Technology at Nazareth familiarizes students with the iPad for educational purposes, 
establishing the device as their most important school supply. The course will focus on device 
operation and maintenance, digital citizenship and more. We will explore frequently used apps 
including Gmail, Drive, Classroom, Docs, Sheets, Slides, Classkick and Notability. The class will 

https://sites.google.com/nazarethacademy.com/summer-learning-2022/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dlBcTMEbKjgEUFwya0G7ciLsbLJSoRkc/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScF5PrLmGl9KkQBBq5u-6BkKACHDK2QqgDS6u1em0bDVuR6qA/viewform?usp=preview
mailto:kstojetz@nazarethacademy.com


also look at best practices for organization and planning through notetaking and productivity 
apps. We'll also get creative with digital design.  
Added benefits of the class include the opportunity to meet other incoming students and get 
familiar with the Nazareth campus. This class is well suited for students who have not regularly 
used an iPad for school or whose digital academic experience has been primarily with 
Chromebooks.   
 
The class fee is $75 and students must register by June 1 using this form: Incoming Freshman iPad 
Classes.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Laura Claxton at lclaxton@nazarethacademy.com. 
 
 
Athletics 
Fall sport tryout information and registration are now available on our athletic home page. 
 
NZone 
All uniform polos and fleece are purchased in our school spirit wear store, the NZone.  
These items may only be purchased in store and not online.  
 
The NZone is currently closed for the summer. 

●​ August Uniform Sales Event is on Tuesday, August 5 and Wednesday, August 6 from 9-11 
a.m. and 6:-8  p.m. (both days) 

 
Uniform Information 
Uniform skirts are purchased through Schoolbelles, To shop online please visit 
www.schoolbelles.com. Schoolbelles also has a store located at 10139 S. Harlem Ave, Chicago 
Ridge. 
 
Nazareth's school code is s3226.  
 
Uniform pants can be purchased at the retailer of your choice.  
 
 

https://forms.gle/AvP3MwL83qNtcFbA7
https://forms.gle/AvP3MwL83qNtcFbA7
https://il.8to18.com/nazareth/home
http://www.schoolbelles.com

